
Federal Emergency Management Agency 
Region V 

175 West Jackson Blvd., 4th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60604-2698
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Mr. Arthur B. Beach 
USNRC Region III 
801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351 

Dear Mr. Beach:
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Enclosed is a copy of the Final Report for the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant Exercise 
conducted September 23, 1997. Participants included the State of Wisconsin. Kewaunee County.  
Manitowoc County, and the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant.  

No Deficiencies were identified for the State or Counties.  

Two new ARCAs were identified during the exercise for the State of Wisconsin. Two ARCAs 
were identified for Manitowoc County. No ARCAs were identified for Kewaunee County.  
However, one planning issue was identified.  

Based on the results of the September 23, 1997 exercise, the offsite radiological emergency 
response plans and preparedness for the State of Wisconsin, Kewaunee and Manitowoc Counties 
site specific to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant can be implemented. These plans are 
adequate to provide reasonable assurance that appropriate measures can be taken offsite to 
protect the health and safety of the public in the event of a radiological emergency at the site.  

Therefore, the Title 44 CFR, Part 350, approval of the offsite radiological emergency response 
plans and preparedness for the State of Wisconsin site specific to the Kewaunee Nuclear Power 
Plant, granted on June 14, 1985, will remain in effect. The State of Wisconsin, Kewaunee 
County, Manitowoc County, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).Division of Reactor 
Program Management, the Regional Assistance Committee (RAC) and the FEMA National 
Office were provided copies of the report.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at (312) 408-5503, or Cleven Lloyd at (312) 408
5321.  

Sincerely, 

anet M. deshoo 
Acting Regional Director

9808040160 980727 
PDR ADOCK 05000305 
F PDR Ul .. C r, V 13


